Sister Nibedita Govt. General. Degree College for Girls

NOTICE
Notice No.: SNGGDCG/ Date: | bfo3 /2020

In pursuance of the press release of the Honourable Chief Minister Govt. of West Bengal (No. 85/SSE-20
Dated: 14.03.2020) followed by the notifications of the Principal Secretary Govt. of West Bengal (No.
86/1(3)-SSE/20 Dated: 14.03.2020) and its partial modification No. 87/5SE/20 Dated 15.03.2020), as
part of precautionary measures to combat the spread of COVID-90, it is notified for all concerned that:

The college will remain closed from 16" March 2020 to 31* March 2020. Conse uently all

t
classes, seminars, examinations and workshops will remain suspended from 16" March to 31" March
2020.

Teachers are advised to upload study material to website during the period and they must be
available in the college, as and when required.
The college office will remain open for internal and financial work.

All concerned are requested to check the college website every day and act accordingly.
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